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Comments: The Forest Service should not reflexively approve outfitter's permits in the Bob Marshall Wilderness

without making sure these outfitters are complying with environmental impact statements.  The Fs should make

sure these outfitters are not doing harm to wilderness areas which should be their first priority.


